
 
 

ISO 9001: 2015 CERTIFIED 

NOTICE TO ALL AVIATION STAKEHOLDERS 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji (CAAF) is seeking industry feedback on the revision of the Standards Document for Aeronautical 

Telecommunication (Edition 5.0). 

The proposed Standards Document – Aeronautical Telecommunication Volume V, Edition 1.0 includes amendments concerning: 

1) The introduction of provisions related to the implementation of wireless avionic intra-communications (WAIC); and  

 

2) Amendments related to frequency utilization for instrument landing system (ILS), VHF omnidirectional radio range (VOR), 

distance measuring equipment (DME) and ground-based augmentation system (GBAS).  

The applicability date for this amendment is 27 November 2025.   The effective date for this amendment is 31 August 2025. 

We invite you to participate in a 2-week consultation process ending 15 Aug 2025.  

Please submit your feedback using Form QA109 to Manager.Legal&Enforcement@caaf.org.fj 

The draft Standards Document – Aeronautical Telecommunication Volume III, Edition 1.0 can be accessed via: Industry Consultation 

- Civil Aviation Authority Of Fiji 

 

We appreciate your contribution to improving aviation safety and security in Fiji. 

mailto:Manager.Legal&Enforcement@caaf.org.fj
https://www.caaf.org.fj/industry-consultation/
https://www.caaf.org.fj/industry-consultation/

